
We are pleased to announce that AAUW will once again participate at the United Nations 

Commission on the Status of Women (UNCSW58), to be held in New York from March 10 – 21, 

2014.  We look forward to sharing these important meetings with you via social media on the 

AAUW blog, Facebook page, Twitter, and AAUW website. 

 Although AAUW has an official delegation, you do not need to be an official delegate to attend 
“parallel sessions” of UNCSW58, or events held outside of the UN. They are available to all and 
open to the public.   

 A calendar of side events organized by Permanent Missions and UN entities is available on the 
CSW website and updated regularly. 

A calendar of parallel events organized by NGOs will be posted on the website of the NGO 

Committee on the Status of Women. 

AAUW will host a parallel event as noted below:  

Women in Community Colleges: Access to Success in Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics 

Tuesday, March 11, 2014  

4:30-6pm 

The Church Center of the United Nations 

44 Street and 1
st
 Avenue 

 Will you be in New York? We’d love to connect with you.  Please contact me at 

blackwellg@aauw.org. 
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